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title: (]
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Totally object to this planning application. The houses are sturdy and generously sized and fit for
purpose. With slight refurbishment these houses can be brought back up to standard for modern
family living without having huge environmental impacts on the local area. Including the short term
impacts Of wagons and lorries coming in and out of the village adding to the congestion. And

comments:  affecting the wild life and current biodiversity in the area. These houses should stay built and either
resold or bought back by the council or community group for affordable rentals/resale that is highly
needed in the area. Not. Typical new build houses of poor quality that do not have any sympathy
towards the area. These houses are apart of whalley history including calderstones hospital and the
former nurses that used to live there. They are a vital part of whalley heritage
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